
 

 

Memo No.  SACM/PRN/Notice/02/24/101     Date: 10.02.2024 

 

NOTICE 
 

As per recent circulation of holiday notice of Calcutta University, the college will 

remain closed on 13, 14 and 15 February 2024 on account of Saraswati Pujo.  

 

It is to be mentioned that the Saraswati Pujo will be celebrated in the college on 

14 February 2024 and all are hereby invited to attend the Pujo. 

 

  

 

 
 

        

________________________       

Prof(Dr.) Santanu Kumar Sen        

Principal          

      

    

 

 


